
 
 

 
 

Northeast Calgary High School Open Houses  

 
For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — The Calgary Board of Education will be holding two open houses for the 
community to learn more about the new high school to be built next to the Genesis 
Centre in northeast Calgary. 
 
The open houses will take place at the Genesis Centre –  
7555 Falconridge Blvd. N.E. 
 
 Tuesday, April 8, 2014 from 5 – 7 p.m.  
 Wednesday, April 16, 2014 from 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 

 
The Grade 10-12 school will provide expanded learning opportunities for both 
students and the community and will include shared space and resources with the 
Genesis Centre, including the Saddletowne YMCA and the Saddletowne Public Library. 
 
The open houses will provide information for parents, students and communities about the 
new school including: 
 School design, floor plans and site information 
 Potential programming information that may be offered to students 
 Student designation and boundaries 
 Partnership opportunities with the community 
 Genesis Centre information 

 
This high school was announced by the Government of Alberta in 2013 and will 
accommodate 1,500 students when it is scheduled to be completed in 2016. 
 
Media are invited to learn more about the plans for the new high school. Dianne Yee, 
director Area III will be available for interviews. 
 
Media Availability Details  
 
Date:       Monday, April 7, 2014 
Time:       2 p.m 
Place:       Genesis Centre – 7555 Falconridge Blvd. N.E. 
     Multipurpose Room A  
     (Enter through the main doors and turn left) 
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